
Jonathan Association Committee Report 

Committee Name 

Buildings & Grounds Committee 

 

Committee Members 

Kristin Alcindor, Nate Bostrom 

Jim Battenberg - Gassen 

 

Last Meeting Date  

Members in Attendance  

Next Planned Meeting  

 

Current Status/Update 

Kristin Alcindor and Nate Bostrom have completed their “Board member tours” of Jonathan property 
and amenities with Jim Battenberg. 
 
Boy Scout Mike McGraw of Troop 589 is using the restoration of the Trail Head Park area in 
Neighborhood One as the focus of his Eagle Scout project. Mike is coordinating his efforts with Nancy 
Teske in the Karen House, and Jonathan’s professional gardener Ellis Noone. This project will coincide 
nicely with the 40th anniversary of the founding of the Trail Head on October 17, 1971 by the founders 
of the Jonathan New Town. 
 
The Fall Clean Up Day event needs to be planned, scheduled, and coordinated – and should include 
the Buildings & Grounds Committee, the Activities Committee, Gassen staff, and Troop 589. 
 

 

Action Item Responsible Party Due Date 

 
1. Board member tours of Jonathan trails 

and property with Jim Battenberg are still 
needed for various Board members. 

 
2. Trail Head Park restoration as part of a 

Boy Scout Eagle Project. 
 

3. Fall Clean Up Day on October 29, 2011. 
 

 
Brandon Maves, David 
Snodgrass, Kelly Cutler, 
Nancy Dilks, Mark Perry, 
Linda Frey. 
Nate Bostrom, Nancy Teske, 
Ellis Noone, Jim Battenberg, 
Kristin Alcindor. 
Linda Frey, Nancy Teske, Jim 
Battenberg, Eric Ewald. 
 

 
10-31-2011 
 
 
 
10-17-2011 
 
 
10-29-2011 

 


